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I fully support increasing funding to sustain services in Maine communities that 
address the singular cause of homicide and violence against women in our state. I fear
for what will happen to women, especially in rural Maine, if funding is cut or 
eliminated. This is important to everyone, not just women, because with a safer 
community everyone has the opportunity to live happy and successful lives. 


